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Primate of the Church of Constantinople extends
condolences over tragedy in Moscow Metro
A telegram was received by His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia from His Holiness
Patriarch Bartholomew of Constantinople extending condolences over the terrorist attacks on March 29
in Moscow Metro.

The Primate of the Orthodox Church of Constantinople assured Patriarch Kirill of his prayers for the
repose of the souls of the victims, for consolation of their families and protection of homes, cities and the
country in the future against such attacks and actions.

‘With prayer for peace in the world we pray together with you, dear Brother, to the Lord walking to
voluntary passions that He may give you all to celebrate the Holy Pascha in peace’, His Holiness
Bartholomew stated.
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